
Monday
Heart & Soul Cafe: 8:45am - 2pm

Little lights: 10 - 11:30am

Tuesday
Heart & Soul Cafe: 8:45am - 2pm
The ‘Raven’ Community: 10:30am

Chester Deo Gratias Choir: 7:30pm

Thursday
Heart & Soul Cafe: 8:45am - 2pm

Chatty Group in Heart and Soul Café: 10:30am

Friday Craft Club: 1:30pm

Newsletter

16TH JUNE 2O24

CRECHE 
‘Raven’ is set up as a creche. Do make

use of this at any time during the
10.45am service each week.  A parent

will need to stay with their child. 

CHURCH ACCESS KITS
We want you and the children you care for to be able to take part in

and feel comfortable within our services. Our access kits contain
items that may help you in your time in church.  Our kits are made
with children with additional needs in mind but are available for

use by all children and can be found with our welcomers.

Join us on Sunday 16th June 2024
Trinity 3 - Letters to the churches: Thyatira - Revelation 2:18-29

9am Holy Communion & 10:45am Morning Service 

Prayer Focus:

Whats on - Week Commencing - 17th June 2024

We are passionate about kids loving Jesus and loving church!
We worship and pray together, play games, make things, read Bible stories

and have a LOT of fun! Please do join us - Sunday Mornings during the
10:45am service.

This week we continue our series Fruits of the Spirit: Faithfulness

10:45am - we will be continuing our Life of Jesus, this week with the focus
on the topic ‘Alone and Betrayed’

6pm - we will be delving deeper into our ‘Bible According to Marvel series’
linking Marvel to Bible stories and characters.

This Friday night is YTHX at Festival from 7-9pm

Our Welcome Lunch next week-hosts and those attending.



All Youth events are now published on
a notice board at the front of church.

Messages go out on the weekly
Newsletter and are also sent via the
Youth WhatsApp Broadcast group.

If you do not get a message from Sam
on WhatsApp, please make sure you

contact him to sign up to the
broadcast.

End of year Youth and Family Curry and Quiz for all Y6-
Y13s and their families. Invite your family and friends,
and let us know you are coming (for catering and prizes
needs).  Click the button to sign up:  

https://allsaintschurch.churchsuite.com/events/pgtz0tnv


Upc om ing  Ev en t s

To sign up - 

COSTA DEL DOWN UNDER 14-16TH
AUGUST 2024

Can you help at this years Costa Holiday?
Calling all Drivers!

 Pick up a ‘helper form’ and return it to the
office or speak to one of the Costa Team as

soon as you can to help us with our planning.
Thank you!

(Vicki Bulgin, Gill Brown, Elaine Hemmings, 
Paula Warren)

We would love to get to know you!
We are inviting anyone who has started attending All Saints since January 2024 to
come along and join us for good food, a chance to get to know each other better
and an opportunity to hear the vision of All Saints Church.

NEW HERE?

Sunday 23rd June - 12.45pm - 3pm
Sign up will close on Sunday 16th June

https://allsaintschurch.churchsuite.com/events/4khlreav


Christian film UNSUNG HERO (PG) is showing at 
Broughton Cineworld and Cheshire Oaks Vue

on Fri. 14th to Thurs. 20th June

The unsung hero of the film's title is a Christian dad
whose six children have musical ambitions even from

a young age - it's a true story:   "Your faith, your
 family - that's what makes you rich in life.

 
flicks.co.uk/movie/unsung-hero/

To see the trailer, details and to book click the link below 

Other  Ev en t s  &  News



NEWS FROM HOOLE CHURCH 
OF ENGLAND PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Our school was very busy on Friday evening! 

Our wonderful Parent Teacher Association (PTA) organised our annual Summer
Fair. 

We welcomed so many families to join us for an afternoon of fun. Our school choir
opened the event with some of the songs they have been rehearsing over previous
terms. Classes had organised games and our bouncy castles were very popular! 

There was a really pleasant feel to the afternoon and it was fantastic to see so
many ex-pupils and their families, as well as families of children joining us in
Reception in September. 

I am so proud to lead this wonderful school community. 

Thank you for your prayers and good wishes for our school family. 

Rosalind Flanders 
Headteacher 

P.S. Just a reminder about our next Singalong Shinealong session in school on
Thursday 20th June, starting at 2pm in school. Any frinds from All Saints are
welcome to join us for a good old sing-song. You do not have to have children in
our school – if you are in need of a cheery afternoon enjoying songs old and new,
please just come on the day and join in! 

The Singlaong Shinelaong will be followed by our school market place at 3pm. Any
members of the church community who make things to sell may reserve a table at
the marker place by contacting the school office on 01244 323890 or via email
admin@hooleceprimary.cheshire.sch.uk. 

mailto:admin@hooleceprimary.cheshire.sch.uk


OTHER NEWS AND INFORMATION

The World Church
All Saints supports a number of individuals and groups around the world. Please visit our

mission page for information on our mission partners.

West Cheshire Foodbank 
In need of donations of cup-a-soups, jams, spreads, custard, biscuits and small jars of

coffee.  Copies of their full shopping list are available in the centre foyer. Please put any
donations in the collection crates in the church centre foyer. Alternatively, you can make a

cash donation online. Thank you for your continued support.  If you'd like to know more
about the foodbank, please go to https://westcheshire.foodbank.org.uk/

Greeting Cards 
Cards for all occasions by Gill Holt. Please have a look after the Sunday services and

support the work of Tearfund.

Giving at All Saints
Our thanks to all who give.  Your generosity is making a huge difference!

WAYS TO GIVE: 

Standing Order
Scan the QR code
Donation Stations at the entrance
Offering Boxes at the back of church
Gift Aid forms available. Visit: allsaints.church/giving

Promoting a Safer Church

If you ever have any safeguarding concerns relating to children and/or vulnerable adults,
please pass these on to our Safeguarding Officer, Val Ornsby or Deputy Safeguarding
Officer, Ros Flanders either in person or by emailing safeguarding@allsaints.church.

Further contact details can be found on the posters in church and the church centre or on
All Saints website: allsaints.church/church-life/safeguarding.

Church family are encouraged to undertake the Church of England Basic Awareness
safeguarding training which can be found on their website:

safeguardingtraining.cofeportal.org

View our Website

https://allsaints.church/

